
 1Page 1 ofJune 28, 2022 Public Comments for ICR 202202-1850-008

Author Full Name : Suzann Koller Received Date : 06/28/2022 03:29 PM

In an AIR presentation I attended, one of the changes discussed was changing non-resident alien to non-resident. I think this
is confusing based on the tuition residency that is in both IPEDS and our schools. One option is to say
"International/nonresident alien." I'm sure there are others such as Non-citizen/non-resident alien. Please consider some
different wording. Thanks.
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